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Dear Families,

The start of the 2024 school year has been positive for many of our year 9 students and we congratulate
them on their efforts to date.

On Tuesday March 12, we will be holding an important information session for all year 9 families about
matters pertinent to the year 9 program including the upcoming year 9 camp and the City Experience
program.

The information session will take place from 7pm until 8pm in the Auditorium on the Broadmeadows
Campus after the Family Partnership Meeting afternoon and evening. We encourage families to make
appointments with their child’s teachers from 1:40pm to 4:00pm or 4:40pm to 7:00pm.

We look forward to meeting with each of you at this opportune time.

If you have any questions about the year 9 program, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s.
Homeroom Teacher or Year Level Coordinator.
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